
Baby  shower  of  a  different
kind
The staff and physicians at Barton Memorial Hospital invite
local merchants and friends to welcome â€œthe first baby born
in  the  New  Yearâ€�  by  presenting  this  family  with  gifts
welcoming the first baby of 2010. We invite you to be a part
of  this  occasion  and  join  the  family  in  celebrating  by
donating a gift and sending a message with your good wishes.

Baby items, gift certificates or a gift for the parents are
greatly appreciated. The gifts are given to the family in a
beautiful arrangement with an acknowledgment of each generous
donation.

If you would like to participate in welcoming the first baby
born  at  Barton  Memorial  Hospital  in  2010,  call  the
(530)543.5615  by  Dec.  18.
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